From: davidmlucy

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 12:54 PM

To: infolondontourism

Subject: Noise bylaw extension

To whom it may concern:

I support your application to extend the noise byelaw from 11 to 1 AM during the country music fest week. I live in the Renaissance building overlooking the subject area with three large decks that all look down on the market, Talbot Street and Budweiser Gardens.

No one could be more affected by the noise then I would be.

Although I may not be going down to join the party, I support it's taking place and think it would be an added benefit to London and Londoners.

This is a special week for London and deserves special treatment.

Let's not stifle the enthusiasm of tourism London!

David Lucy 71 King Street